Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 1:14 PM

To: 'Chris Jones'

Cc: Michael Barrett; David J. Adkins; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD;
‘jamos@blm.gov’; Crystal Weaver; McKinney, Deborah

Subject: Closure Approval - Lime Rock - Malco B Fed Bat - (2RP-4989) 8-12-18

Attachments: Closure Approval - Lime Rock - Malco B Fed Bat - (2RP-4989) 4.30.19.pdf

Chris,

At our meeting about this site, we discussed using a Hydrovac to remove the remaining loose rock and sediment down
to rock refusal and then back-filling with clean material. Approximately 30 bbls of waste fluids and 20 yards of
contaminated solids were recovered and disposed of.

We have received your closure report and final C-141 for 2RP-4989 Malco B Fed Battery, thank you. This closure is
approved. This is a Federal site and will require like approval from BLM.

Please let me know if you have any further questions.

Regards,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 840-5963
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately investigate and
remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, human health or the environment. In
addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or
local laws and/or regulations.

From: Chris Jones <cjones@talonlpe.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 23,2019 11:48 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; 'jamos@blm.gov' <jamos@blm.gov>

Cc: Michael Barrett <mbarrett@limerockresources.com>; David J. Adkins <dadkins@talonlpe.com>

Subject: [EXT] 2RP-4989



As previously discussed and agreed upon. The excavated pasture area in question was hydrovaced on 4-18-
19. Photographic documentation was captured and attached showing the completed process. We will now backfill this
area and respectfully ask for closure in regards to this site.

Thank You,

Chris Jones

Project Manager

Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022

Cell: 575.631.6977

Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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